Background
The 2024 WSC mid year voting was not successful because some Delegates were not available to
vote.

Body
The process the WSC planning committee will use should a mid-year vote be necessary.

1) Current delegates will be contacted via email and asked to register for the vote.

2) Failure to register for the vote will be an automatic withdrawal from said vote.

3) The delegate will be sent the proposal and given a deadline to vote.

4) The delegate will bring the vote to their meeting.

5) The delegate will submit their vote and comments by the deadline.

6) Within two weeks the delegates will be notified as to the outcome of the vote.

7) The vote will be announced at the next GAC monthly meeting after the delegates are notified.

8) Substantial unanimity will be recalculated based on the number of registered delegates for the
vote.

Proposal
The WSC planning committee proposes the procedure listed will be used if a mid year vote is
necessary.



